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Dear Travel Partners, 
 
Due to the travel and capacity restrictions imposed by the 
Philippine Government on arrivals to the Philippines from 
international points, please be advised that PR103/22Mar 
and PR105/24Mar will be cancelled. Please await further 
advise on our next available flight. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
Philippine Airlines 
USA -Sale 


